The BGES School (ICSE)
12B Heysham Road Kolkata 700020

Date- 13.06.2018

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that we have introduced a water play activity in our school. Children
will come to school at 8:30 am normal school timing.

The splash pool activity will be on Monday, 18" June 2018 for KG A. Please note the
following:

- Dress for pool: Swimming costume or T-shirts and shorts. Use of underwear and vest
for pool activity is not permitted.
Please send a towel and a carry bag to take home the wet clothes.

- The splash activity will be from 9:30- 10:30.

- Children should wear casuals on splash pool activity day (No school uniform and
fancy dress).

- Students whose health does not permit soaking in water may absent themselves from
the school.

Interested parents may come and watch your children play during the specified time. After
the activity, parents/guardians may collect their wards against escort cards.

Please note : In case of inclement weather, the pool activity will be postponed for a future
date.

Thank you

-

Mrs Clara Gomes
Deputy Headmistress



